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ABSOLUTELY NOT on this bill.  Oregon mail in voting is efficient, effective, 

transparent, accurate and critically important for every Oregon citizen's unique voice 

to be heard. The sponsor and introduction of this bill is a disgraceful disservice to all 

Oregonians and erosion of public trust.  The bill should never have made it to a 

hearing and it must be scrapped in its entirety.   

 

Oregonians entrust their legislative members with the highest trust and honor of 

public service that serves Oregonians. We implore the esteemed members of this 

committee to stand up straight and tall for Oregonians and Oregon State rights, vote 

no and scrap this bill.   

 

Thank you. 

 

   


